
Farewell Press Release for Mr. Alexander Niklan 

 

It is with deep sorrow that we learned the passing of Mr. Alexander 

Niklan, former Vice President of the Kalangos Foundation, who served 

with dedication from 2008 until 2022. Our hearts go out to his family 

during this difficult time, and we extend our sincere condolences. 

Mr. Niklan was a remarkable philanthropist whose unwavering support 

and generosity significantly impacted the Kalangos Foundation. His 

commitment to our mission was exemplified through his substantial 

contributions, particularly to the development of the “GUCH Unit” at 

Tirsova Hospital in Belgrade. 

Alexander Niklan was not only a great supporter but also a cherished 

friend. His memory will eternally inspire us to continue our work with 

the same dedication and passion that he exemplified. 

We will always hold his memory close to our hearts. 

Sincerely, 

Afksendiyos Kalangos 

President 

Kalangos Foundation 

 


